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Leslie E. Templeman 
Director 
Office of College and University Evaluation  
New York State Board of Regent and Commissioner of Education 
89 Washington Avenue,  
Albany, NY 12234 
 
March 29, 2019 

Dear Ms. Templeman,  

Thank you for the update establishing fees for institutional accreditation by the New York State Board of 
Regents and the Commissioner of Education. Samaritan Hospital School of Nursing is voluntarily seeking 
to withdraw from institutional accreditation by the New York State Board of Regents and Commissioner of 
Education effective on March 31, 2019.  

Samaritan Hospital School of Nursing is approved and registered by the New York State Board of Regent's 
and Education Department (Office of the Professions), indicating the School of Nursing has met the 
standards for accreditation as provided in the Rules of the Board of Regents and the Regulations of the 
Commissioner of Education.   

Sam(nd t)-2m(n> R)-2(a)4(t)-2g tion. 
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